NEWSLETTER

Stuart Park | October 2020



We're planning the building of a new canteen and amenities for Stuart Park, Hinton

Project background

In August 2019 we allocated \$1.2M of additional funding to upgrade Stuart Park in Hinton.

These funds will go towards the construction of 2 new buildings to replace the existing amenities and temporary canteen. The new buildings are to be located in similar positions to the existing buildings.

The new buildings have been designed with 'best practice' in heritage management to respect the historic grandstand. The design of the new buildings provide a contrast to the heritage features of the grandstand and trees in Stuart Park and will ensure there is no confusion about the heritage aspect and contemporary construction.

Project details

The new amenities building will include:

- Change rooms;
- Unisex bathrooms;
- · Accessible and public toilets;
- Referees rooms: and a
- First aid room.

The canteen will be a stand-alone building.

The pictures over the page shows the design concept of both buildings.



Have your say

You can provide feedback and ask questions through our dedicted online page:

haveyoursay.portstephens.nsw.gov.au/hinton

Your feedback will help inform our detailed design and reduces the potential of delay in the delivery of the project.

Timing

Construction is planned to begin in April 2021 and should take 6 months to complete.

Keeping up to date

Visit the Projects and Works page on Council's website for more information.

If you have any questions please contact Customer Service on 02 4988 0255 and ask for our Community and Recreation team.



